
Subject: Re: [PATCH 00/10] CGroup API files: Various cleanup to CGroup control
files
Posted by Paul Menage on Tue, 26 Feb 2008 06:19:28 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On Mon, Feb 25, 2008 at 7:23 PM, Li Zefan <lizf@cn.fujitsu.com> wrote:
>
>  Should those pathces be rebased againt 2.6.25-rc3 ?
>

No, because they're against 2.6.25-rc2-mm1, which is already has (I
think) any of the new bits in 2.6.25-rc3 that would be affected by
these patches.

Paul
_______________________________________________
Containers mailing list
Containers@lists.linux-foundation.org
https://lists.linux-foundation.org/mailman/listinfo/containers
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